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OUR OAC LOS ANGELES DIRECTOR, Frank 

Baldus, Michigan Director, Brian Harmon and his dad, 

were part of a total team of seven who embarked on a 

ministry trip to the island nation of Malta.  While 

there, the Lord allowed them to minister to people 

from nearly 

40 nations 

who hold to 

many differnt 

belief 

systems. 25 individuals professed Jesus as Lord and Savior, including 

two Muslim women and a Hindu man who was studying to be a 

doctor. Some Maltese saints were also trained in open-air evangelism, 

and Frank left them ministry equipment which will be a big help to 

them in future ongoing ministry in the open air. 

 

WE ARE SO GRATEFUL 

for our granddaughter, Lexi, 

who is blossoming into a 

wonderful young lady.  She is 

13 now and was baptized last 

month as a public declaration of 

her faith in Christ. Sue and I 

were able to be in Virginia for 

her baptism that on Sunday. On 

a separate trip, we  also enjoyed 

watching her track meet at 

school and were delighted to 

see her perform in The Sound 

of Music stage play.  It was a 

very busy month!  She has a 

missions trip planned this 

summer to Guatemala so would 

appreciate your prayers for that. 

 

F R A N K  B A L D U S

B R I A N  H A R M O N

AS ALWAYS, WE ARE THANKFUL FOR YOU, 

OUR SUPPORT FAMILY! We thank you for 

praying and giving, so we can continue on. We 

appreciate and need your help in this way.


